
Thank You! 

A Dark and Stormy Reading Night 
2023

Approximately 750-800 people attended 
A Dark and Stormy Reading Night on 
October 25 at Bonfield Grade School! 
Students and families came dressed in 
costume and enjoyed a variety of 

spooky or not so spooky stories read 
by students and staff in costume.  
Families were provided a snack and 
each student got to pick a book to 

take home! 

                                                              
THANK YOU to Bonfield Grade School for hosting, for the incredible decorations, all of the 
set up, clean up, and the kitchen staff for preparing the food!  Thank you to our fabulous 

PTA for supporting this event!!  Thank you to ALL of the staff and students who 
volunteered their time, talents, and energy to make this event possible and successful! 

RTI Update November 2023



A Component of A Dark & Stormy Reading Night is having our middle school 
and high school students write and submit stories in a spooky story writing 
contest!  The winning stories are read at A Dark and Stormy Reading Night. 

The winners received a certificate and a gift card thanks to donations from local 
businesses.  Our story writing contest winners this year are listed below! 

Spooky Story Writing Contest Winners

Grade 5:  Alexa Botta, Dean Hazelrigg, DJ Life, 
Griffin Rinehart, Kennedi Renshaw

Grade 6:  Hudson Bell, Sam Cassar, Mireya 
Coffman, Aubriana Cruise, Caroline Fulton, 
Holly Schneider

Grade 7:  Julia Alling, Evelyn Bonvallet, Jonah 
Langlois, Harper Rewerts

Grade 8:  Mackenzie Adams, Eric Blanton, 
Alex Gryz, Kai Schumacher, Trystan Willard,

High School:  Slade Heft, Rion Nowman, 
Karen Garcia-Perez, Aubrie Jo Reick, Andrea 
Rodriguez 


